
 

March 1, 2023 

 

Dear Beth Judah Congregants, Members, Friends and Guests, 

Beth Judah Temple is proud of its long history of serving members, friends, and visitors 
to Cape May County through in person worship services and programs.  Options to 
participate remotely via Zoom or live stream were implemented over the past 2 years to 
accommodate all levels of risk of exposure to COVID  by those wishing to join our 
services.    

The Health & Safety Committee, along with the Ritual Chair, have adopted the 
following protocols for those who attend services and programs in person:  

At this time, Beth Judah Temple considers mask wearing a personal choice and it is not 
mandatory.   However, we respectfully request anyone who believes they have  had 
exposure to COVID or is suffering from a respiratory illness to attend  services remotely, 
or remain masked while at Beth Judah.  In order to protect those more vulnerable, we 
also highly suggest that those who are not immunized be masked.   Our seating 
arrangements allow for social distancing, and we appreciate those in the sanctuary 
respecting the space of those who have chosen to sit apart.    

For those who chose not to attend services in person, for whatever reason, Beth Judah 
has installed live streaming in the sanctuary.  All in person services and many programs 
are live streamed via our Facebook site.  You do not need to have a Facebook account 
to live stream.  Simply go to Beth Judah Temple - Wildwood, NJ | Facebook and shortly 
before the service start time, you will see a box with “video”. Should you have difficulty or 
questions, contact our office weekdays for step by step instructions.   

We have also implemented a Meet and Greet policy to welcome everyone  as they enter 
the building.   We appreciate your cooperation in introducing yourself to the greeter, and 
taking a name tag so we can all get to know one another.   

We look forward to seeing you either in person or virtually! Be safe and well, 

Sincerely,  

 
Morey Edelman President  
Dr. Brian Altman, Dr. Richard Goldhammer, Dr. Scott Maslow                                                                
Health & Safety Committee 
Sid Levinson, Ritual Chair 


